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Bulletin No: PB411 
Issue Date: 1/16/2018 
Effective Date: 2/6/2018 
 
Description/Title: 
Discontinuation of HAKKO N50 Series Nozzles 
 
Part No: 

Old Part Number New Part Number 

N50-01 N50B-01 

N50-02 N50B-02 

N50-03 N50B-03 

N50-04 N50B-04 

N50-05 N50B-05 

N50-06 N50B-06 

 
Specification: 
Unchanged 
 

Comments: 
The Hakko N50 Series nozzles are for use with the Hakko FR-300 Desoldering Tool.  The N50 Series 
nozzles are being discontinued and being replaced by the new Hakko N50B Series nozzles.  Although 
there is a change in appearance, there is no change in performance or functionality.  For more 
information regarding the N50B nozzles, please refer to PB412. 
 
The Hakko N50 Series nozzles will be available while supplies last and will switch to the corresponding 
N50B part number accordingly.   
 
For more information please visit www.HakkoUSA.com or call 1-800-88-HAKKO (42556) 

N50-01 shown here 


